
  
 

IIS/CIR/132/2024-2025 

26/02/2025 

    

Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Parents, who wish to change their ward’s Second Language and opt Special Arabic in Grade IX for 

the next AY 2025-26, are advised to kindly submit the below Acknowledgement Slip to the 

respective Class Teacher on or before 3rd March 2025. The Arabic department will review the 

application and based on the student evaluation the application will be considered or rejected. No 

requests will be accepted after the deadline and parents shall refrain from sending such requests once 

the academic year ends.  

 

Note: There will be no change after selecting the Second Language once it is confirmed and 

registered in the School and CBSE Portal.  

 

 

Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP 

 

I,……………………………. Parent of ……………………… of Grade/d i v .  

… … … … … . .  would request to change the Second Language of my ward from 

….................................... (current language) to Special Arabic due to 

……………………………………………………………… (reason). 

 

Parent Signature: …………………………           Contact no.: ……………………… 

Date:  …………………………………….  

 


